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Ref: 5964/19 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 14 August 2019. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
How many times did the PCC/Mayor write directly to the former Prime Minister Rt Hon 
Theresa May MP during her time in office both as prime minister and Home Secretary for the 
following reasons: 
 
A: Raising concerns that budget cuts were having a detrimental effect on policing 
 
B: Requested more money?  How much was requested how much was given (if any) 
 
C: Raised concerns that budget cuts were putting officers at risk 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information you 
have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 
I can confirm the Nottinghamshire Police & Crime Commissioner did write directly to the 
former Prime Minister Rt Hon Theresa May during her time in office as the Home Secretary.  
The PCC wrote on three occasions raising concerns over budget cuts and the impact on 
Policing.  No specific amount of money was requested. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 



  

Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 844 5998 or e-mail 
nopcc@nottinghamshire.pnn.police.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katy Owen 
Business Support Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


